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Council Member Motion  
Addressing parking pressures in Victoria West May 13, 2021 
  

     
 
Council Member Motion 
For the Committee of the Whole Meeting of May 20, 2021 
   
 

Date:        May 13, 2021 
 
From:       Councillor Ben Isitt and Councillor Sharmarke Dubow 

   

 
Subject:   Addressing parking pressures in Victoria West 

 

              

 

 
 
Recommendation: 
 
That Council: 

 
1. Direct staff to work with the Island Corridor Foundation and other entities to explore 

options for addressing parking pressures in Victoria West. 
 

2. Authorize the waiver of processing fees if permissible for a Temporary Use Permit for 
temporary parking at 325 Mary Street, to alleviate parking pressures in the area. 
 

3. Direct staff to work with the Island Corridor Foundation to expedite processing of a 
Temporary Use Permit application for Council’s consideration if parking is a viable 
option at that location. 

 
 
 

 Respectfully submitted, 

  
Councillor Isitt      Councillor Dubow   
     


